COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th April, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 24th and
my reply of the 30th ultimo, relating to the plan of General
Pumping Arrangement proposed for Messrs. N.V. Wilton-
Fyenoord's Yard No.669, I shall be glad to learn whether
you are yet in a position to confirm that Pipes Nos.1l08 and
109 for draining No.5 hold are connected to the tunnel
bilge main.

I shall also be glad to receive for consideration
the sketch showing srrangement of copper plugs in drain pipes
Nos.100, 101, 108 and 109.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM ,




